
Ann Kehoe 

From: 
I Subject: 

Licensing Staff 
FW: WO 167-03 Indaver 

? 

From: Paddy Boyle [mailto:Daddvbovlerush@hotmail.com] 
Sent: 18 July 2014 11:03 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: WO 167-03 Indaver 

Dear Sirs, 

We wish to  draw the Agency's attention to  the report of Geosyntec Consultants to  the EPA dated June2014 contained in the Agency's Inspectors Report on 
the MEHL application WO129-03, and referred t o  in the current Proposed Determination to  refuse the license sought by MEHL 

We wish to  draw the Agency's attention in particular t o  the short , medium, and long -term environmental hazards associated with the landfilling of 
untreated MSW incinerator bottom ash, identified by Dr. Marcus Ford, and to remind the Agency once again that the current lndaver application contains no 
proposal for bottom ash treatment, and clearly does not meet BAT standards. 

The residents of Hollywood and District are appreciative of  the care and attention given by the Agency t o  the MEHL application, but would be concerned that 
there appears t o  be no overall national policy for the treatment and disposal of incinerator bottom ash which meets current EU BAT standards. 

Yours truly 

Patrick Boyle, BE, on behalf of Hollywood and District Conservation Group 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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